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Senior Vice President . SVP-0012-83

Nuclear Division

Mr. James G. Keppler, Docket Nos.: STN 50-546
Regional Administrator STN 50-547
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Construction Permit Nos.:
Region III CPPR - 170
799 Roosevelt Road CPPR - 171
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Marble Hill Nuclear Generating Station - Units 1 and 2
Ceneric Letter No. 83-01

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In response to two (2) of the five (5) items in the subject Generic
Letter, Public Service Company of Indiana, Inc. (PSI) has tentatively
identified the following requests for site visits to conduct operator
licensing examinations:

Item (1) Initial (cold) license examinations for units applying for
operating licenses.

Reply: Based on a Unit One fuel load date of June, 1986, PSI
tentatively plans to schedule these examinations for
March through May of 1986. These exams will therefore
be requested about the middle of 1985. This licensing
examination request will be for approximately fifty (50)
to sixty (60) candidates.

Item (2) Initial license examinations to extend licenses to a second,
identical unit after initial licensing.

!

Reply: Based on a Unit Two fuel load date of Dec'mber, 1987,e
PSI tentatively plans to schedule a (hot) license
examination and an examination to extend licenses
from Unit One to Unit Two in October or November 1987.
These exams will therefore be requested in early 1987.

In addition, PSI will submit the Licensed Operator and Requalification
Training Programs to the NRC for review in late 1985.
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me -
at your. convenience.

Sincerely,

'l}c
__

S. W. Shields

SWS/DJH/bak

cc: Director, Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

J. E. Konklin
J. J. Harrison
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